No.- 4451/8/NCLT-ALD/20

Government of India
National Company Law Tribunal
Allahabad Bench,
6/7- B, Panna Lal Road, Prayagraj-211002
(Phone/Fax: 0532-2256803)

Date- 31/05/2021

NOTICE

[n continuation of the earlier notice dated 15.04.2021 and in view of the
fact that partial relaxations in Covid-19 Lock down rules and curfew have been
allowed by the State Government, it has been decided, as earlier, to take-up
hearing through Video Conferencing. In this connection, I am directed to inform
hereby that only urgent matters which are found urgent by Registry may be put

on board only through Video Conferencing.
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(P. P. Pandey)

Assistant Registrar



